
Water and 
wastewater rates 
are changing

New water/wastewater rates 

Starting on January 1, 2019, new 
rates for water and wastewater  
come into effect. The new rates 
vary depending on where you live 
in Oxford County. 

To learn more about the rates for 
your community, or to use the 
online water/wastewater calculator 
to estimate your monthly bill, visit 
www.oxfordcounty.ca/waterwastewater

Questions? Contact us at:

519-539-9800 | 1-800-755-0394 
publicworks@oxfordcounty.ca




